
St. Isidore Cluster Pastoral Council 
Tuesday, November 24, 2015 at Visitation FF Center Stacyville 

Approved 
 

Opening prayer led by Fr. Burkle at 8:00 p.m. 
  
Attendance: Fr. Burkle, Mark Koenigs, Bill Denner, Matt Hemann, John Krebsbach, Tony Brown, 
Marge Markham, Jo Popp, Keith Mayer, Annette Uker, and Glenda Ross. 
  
Meeting Called to order by chairman Mark Koenigs at 8:00 p.m.   Bill moved to approve the 
August 25 minutes, seconded by Jo Popp.   Motion carried. 
  
          Faith Formation Report:   Glenda Ross reported Catholic Heart Work Camp in Denver, CO 
was a success.   Nat’l Catholic Youth Conference took place November 19-22 in Indianapolis, IN. 
Family Conference was held in Waverly, IA,  November 7.   Fr. Burkle will be conducting an adult 
class on the Mass.   F.F. leaders evaluations (Barb and Beth) are underway at the present time. 
Fr. Burkle will be training 4th grade Mass servers.   First Reconciliation was held on November 
15. 
  
          Parish Life Report:   Given by Fr. Burkle.  Exchange of garden produce after Mass at Sacred 
Heart seemed successful again. Ladies Night Out in October was again a success with 140 in 
attendance. Card Parties are again being planned for the winter months. Appreciation breakfast 
for volunteers will be after Mass in both parishes on November 29. Soup supper will be at 
Visitation during Advent. Sacred Heart will hold a luncheon after Mass on January 17. There was 
a short discussion about having a “MISSION’ sometime in the winter. 
  
          Liturgy Committee Report:   All Souls pictures (pictures of recently deceased) were 
displayed in both churches during November. Set Mass times for the Feast of the Immaculate 
Conception and Christmas. Discussion was held about dress code. Apparently some damage is 
done to some pews by the large decorative beads on designer jeans. Names on the sick list in 
the Prayer of Petitions will be more current. 
  
Pastor’s Report:  Fr. Burkle reported he will be gone after Mass on Thanksgiving until Saturday 
morning. 
  
Old Business:   None 
  
New Business:   Bill reported on the recent meetings at Sacred Heart regarding their options on 
the future of their Church building itself. 
Matt gave an update report on the new roof and tuck pointing at Visitation. 
  
Tony made the motion to adjourn at 8:40pm, seconded by Keith.  Next meeting January 28 at 
Osage. 
Matt Hemann --- secretary 


